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GREATER WEST HOLLYWOOD FOOD COALITION  
SEEKS VOLUNTEERS TO SERVE LA’S HUNGRY AT NEW LOCATION 

 
 
Contact: Tamara Sobel 
    gwhfcvolunteers@gmail.com 
    (213) 400-1018 
 
 
Hollywood, CA – May 8, 2017 -- The Greater West Hollywood Food Coalition (GWHFC) is 
sending out a call for volunteers.  GWHFC is seeking individuals who like to cook, prepare and 
serve delicious five course meals to those most in need of a hot meal.  Monthly, GWHFC 
volunteers serve over five thousand meals. 
 
GWHFC recently moved its operation serving LA’s homeless and hungry from the corner of 
Sycamore and Romaine Streets, where they have operated for nearly 30 years, to a more 
welcoming, permanent indoor location at the Salvation Army’s Hollywood location, 5939 
Hollywood Boulevard (between Gower and Bronson).  Meals are prepared from 2:30-6:00 pm 
and served at this new location nightly from 5:45-8:30 p.m.    
 
Meals are served at flower-laden tables with volunteers serving guests to evoke the 
atmosphere of a restaurant – it is the belief of the organization that its clients should be 
afforded the same comfort and dignity as one would find in any restaurant Los Angeles. 
 
Additionally, GWHFC also continues to serve meals to the hungry at the Romaine and Sycamore 
location on Saturday and Sundays only, from 6:30-8 p.m.   
 
GWHFC and the Salvation Army welcome all, regardless of race, creed, or sexual orientation. 
The work of these non-profits is performed on a volunteer basis with the aim of embracing the 
entire community, no one is ever turned away.  Volunteer assistance is crucial, and there is a 
need for those who can work as daytime meal preparers and evening servers.  Those interested 
in volunteering should log on to the GWHFC website, www.gwhfc.org, and click on volunteer 
tab.  You can contact us as well at gwhfcvolunteers@gmail.com.  
 
Volunteer support is vital to the continued success of the GWHFC – be part of the solution! 
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